

Dear Planning Team,

I am writing to object in the strongest terms to the height of the proposed building development of Murphy's Yard Land.

The mass, the density, and especially the height of the six tower blocks will have a severely adverse adverse impact on the views from Hampstread Heath and will result in the loss of views beyond to the distant skyline.

The heath was preserved for the benefit of all and is enshrined in the preservation agreements covering any possible building development near the heath of "open land".

Such developments must not harm the heath's openness, and the views from the heath. This is enshrined in the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan (Policy NE1), the Dartmouth Park Neighbourhood Plan (Policy ES1), the Camden Local Plan (Policy A2), the Mayor's London Plan 2021 (Policies G3 and G6), and the National Policy Planning Framewark (Section13).

Please register my objection. The scheme should be revised.

Thank you,

David Percy

